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      Monday 1st October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Admission to Secondary School Information Meeting for Year 6 Parents 

 

On Monday 15th October I will be holding information sessions on the admission process 

to secondary schools.  

If you would like to come along there will be one session at 2pm in the school hall and 

another session at 6pm in 3A classroom. We will make sure you can find your way there. 

If you would like to attend any of these sessions please could you phone the office to let 

them know which one you will be attending. 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 


